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WALSALL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
 
From: 
 
 
 

LICENSING AND 
SAFETY COMMITTEE – 
17 FEBRUARY 2005 
 

To: 
 

CABINET 

 
             

 
 
Taxi/Private Hire Liaison Group 
 
A copy of the notes of the meeting held on 27th January, 2005 was submitted:- 
 
(see annexed) 
 
Resolved 
 
(1) …… 
 
(2) …… 
 
(3) …… 
 
(4) With regard to the proposed Walsall Civic Quarter:- 
 

(a) that it be recommended to Cabinet that Upper Bridge 
Street be used as a feeder taxi rank and that Cabinet be requested to cost 
out a traffic light system for informing taxis using the feeder taxi rank that 
spaces were available in Lower Bridge Street; and 

 
(b) that Cabinet be requested to look at the provision of a 

taxi rank in the Town Wharf area to help develop this part of the Town 
Centre. 

 
 


